
Jo Ann Kistler, CMA (AAMA) 

In 1981, Ronald Reagan was installed as President of the United States, Sandra Day O'Connor took her 

seat as the first female justice of the U.S. Supreme Court, Dot Sellars, CMA-A (AAMA), of Virginia, was 

installed as President of the AAMA, and Jo Ann Kistler, CMA (AAMA) was installed as the NCSMA 

President. 

During Jo Ann's term, the NCSMA hit a milestone reaching 1,000 members, and was able to represent 

our state at the AAMA 25th Anniversary Conference in Milwaukee. She was also able to bring home an 

AAMA 1st Place Award for her work with our infamous TEMPO Newsletter. 

Even during the early 1980's recession, Jo Ann and her officers were still able to "Round Up" several new 

members and continue to help our society grow. 

Although Walter Cronkite signed off for the last time as host of the CBS Evening News, and Muhammad 

Ali fought his last fight, Jo Ann stayed on with the NCSMA even after her term as President was over, 

and she continues to contribute her time and efforts to this great society, and we cant thank her enough 

for a job well done! 

-Rebecca Surratt, CMA (AAMA) 


